
Dear Parent and Carers, 

COVID-19 Coronavirus Public Health England Advice 

Please follow the advice that if your child has a new continuous cough and or a fever he or she 

should remain at home in self isolation for 7 days. 

You do not need to call 111 if you go into self isolation. If symptoms worsen or are no better after 7 

days then contact the NHS 111 helpline for advice. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Rusby 


